## Ladysmith Federation

## **Junior School News**

Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March 2019

### Ambition ≥

The CPTT reps attended the termly meeting this week and we discussed all the exciting plans ahead. If you haven't had the chance, click here, to read this terms' CPTT newsletter.

Watch out for this symbol in the newsletter to let you know



where events have been paid for or subsidised by the CPTT.

### Adventure 🖺

We wish year 6 luck for next week—over 80 children are off to Beam House in Torrington for their residential stay. The forecast looks pretty wet and windy but we are sure they will embrace the adventure! The children not going have an action-packed week planned out including cooking, ibounce and

fencing.

### Achievement



Well done to all of our stars of the week this week:

#### Year 3:

Ella, Jaya, Tommy, Sonny and Violet

#### Year 4:

Isaac, Leanne, Seren and Leila

#### Year 5:

Loki, Olivia, Lucy and Faith

#### Year 6:

Yuvraj, Usayd, Lewis, Capan and Maddie

## TURN2US

Turn2us is a national charity helping people when times get tough. They provide financial support to help people get back on track. To find out more go to: https://www.turn2us.org.uk/



#### **Netball Tournament**

On the 7th March, 9 members of the netball team went to a tournament at St Luke's Science and Sports College. The teams we played against were good... but the weather wasn't! Sometimes it was hot and sunny, and the next it was raining really heavily! At one point it even hailed... We played a lot of matches and on our last match we won and also won 3rd place! By Trudy

## **Federation News**

# CELEBRATE STORIES. World Book Day It was lovely to see the children

from the Infant and Junior School sharing stories on World Book Day on Thursday.

We are hoping to make this a

more regular occurrence as we continue to encourage the children to develop their love of reading.



Ladysmith Junior School 01392 255554 www.ladysmithfederation.net



#### **World Book Day!**

A year after the Beast from the East which came on last year's World Book Day, we welcomed an amazing array of costumes to school on Thursday. Once again, we were really impressed with the effort the children (and their parents!) had made on costumes and ideas. The children took part in a book quiz in assembly and shared stories with children from the Infant School. The staff got into character too with an impressive display of creativity! I don't think anyone will forget the sight of Mrs Stoneman and Mrs Callaway as Tweedle Dee and Tweedle Dum or the treat that was Mr Williams squirming around as a caterpillar... Mr Broad stuck with tradition as Aslan, from his favourite

children's book. The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. We wonder what he will choose to be next year... Dates for the Diary

- 11th March 15th March Year 6 PGL Beam House residential / Activity Week
- 11th March Year 3 maths morning
- 15<sup>th</sup> March 5AS family assembly 9.05am in the hall
- 15<sup>th</sup> March—Red Nose Day
- 15<sup>th</sup> March Cake stall after school to raise money for Phabkids with Lindsey Pattinson
- 25<sup>th</sup> March Parents' Evening—4-6pm—separate letter sent home
- 26th March—Parent's evening for 4NM—4-6pm
- 27<sup>th</sup> March Parents' Evenings 5-7pm—separate letter sent home
- 26<sup>th</sup> March Year 3 trip to Caerleon
- 28th March Pop-Up Café Junior School
- 29th March 3LD family assembly 9.05am in the hall